
 
 

 
       
 
 

Our Mission 
To enable all young people, especially those who need us most, to reach their full potential  

as productive, caring, responsible citizens. 

 *Please consider including the Boys & Girls Clubs of Manatee County in your will or estate plans* 

BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS OF MANATEE COUNTY, INC. IS A 501(c)(3) ORGANIZATION. CONTRIBUTIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE AS ALLOWED 
BY LAW. A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF 
CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING 1-800-435-7352 TOLL-FREE WITHIN THE STATE OR BY VISITING WWW.800HELPFLA.COM. 

REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. 

 

Mailing Address 
P.O. Box 280 
Bradenton, FL 34206 
Tel: (941) 761-CLUB (2582) 
Fax: (941)  761-BGMC (2462) 
info@bgcmanatee.org 
www.bgcmanatee.org 
FED ID#: 59-0675141 
Registration # CH 97 
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February 3, 2021 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Keiser University is an important part in our community by providing 
collaborative partnerships with non-profits, such as ours, a positive place for 
kids.   
 
The Boys & Girls Clubs of Manatee County appreciates the support Keiser 
University gives to their students by providing our job openings and       
informring the students about the opportunities for growth or a possible 
career with our organization. 
 
Keiser University has benefited our business by sending potential candidates 
to apply for positions, whether it is a current student or a graduate. Our keys 
to success are met by bringing in candidates that can provide our kids to 
have a magical Club experience which then leads towards changing and 
even saving their lives.  We believe Keiser University can provide those 
candidates.  
 
Keiser University is a valuable resource available to our organization and we 
appreciate all of their support to help our organization thrive with the best 
candidates to help kids that “need us most”.  Great futures start here! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nicole L Gockley 
Human Resource Director 
Boys & Girls Clubs of Manatee County 
   
 

http://www.800helpfla.com/
mailto:info@bgcmanatee.org
http://www.bgcmanatee.org/

